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We hope you had a great weekend! 

  

We would like to thank you for helping to make Parent’s Evening a huge success last week.                         

It was great to see so many of you attend. 

 

 

Thank you to Liam and his family for sharing these great 

photos of Liam having a fantastic time at his Grandad’s 

Football Shirt Themed wedding. 

The theme for this year, as set by the World Federation for Mental Health, is ‘making mental health and 

wellbeing for all a global priority’ . For info or support with Mental Health issues, we have included a couple 

of links below. 

 

WORLD MENTAL HEALTH DAY 

Holly Grove will shortly be changing the way we communicate with parents / carers. We will be moving away from 

School Synergy to a new piece of software called School Spider. This is a mobile based app that you can download 

from the app store or google play store for free. School Spider will allow you to communicate your  child absences, 

select appointment dates, be informed about class trips and much more.    

On the Parent Portal we have sent you more info and instructions how to download the app.  

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to ring the school office                                                        

or email school@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk.   

https://www.nhs.uk/every-mind-matters                                                                                  

https://mentalhealth-uk.org/get-involved/mental-health-awareness-

Well Done to    

Charlie for his   

fantastic addition 

and subtraction 

work in Maths.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

  

Holly Grove Heroes 
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 We would love to share your news on our newsletter. 

You can send photos etc.to: 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

We are going to be putting 2 different 

Makaton signs every week onto the   

newsletter. These are our School Signs of 

the Week and your child will be practising 

these during the week in class. These will 

give you the opportunity to practise    

different signs with your child at home. 
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Staff - Tara, Kelly.H and Eve 

 Children - Kyle, Essa and Aadam 

Aisling’s Class - Tommy 

Samantha’s Class – Ahyan 

Laura’s Class – Ella 

Libby’s Class– Aadam 

Rebecca’s Class - Joel 

Danielle’s Class - Charlie 

Julie’s Class – Katie 

 Connor’s Class - Theo 

Courtney’s Class - Ryan 

          Alex’s Class - Oakli-Rose 

 

Nasal Flu Injections

Monday 10 October-  

Friday 14th October-  

World Mental Health Day 

Whole School Diwali party 

Tuesday 18th October-  Nibble and Natter 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your 

child's online safety at home, please don’t hesitate to    

contact school. You will be directed to someone who      

can support you. 

You can   

contact 

school if you 

need any 

support    

using      

Makaton at 

home,  

Friday 21st  October-  Harvest Festival 

Wear it Pink Day 

Closure after school / Half Term 

 

 

Our first Nibble and Natter session of this school year will 

take place on Tuesday,18th October at 1pm. 

Come along and join us for an informal chat. 

We look forward to seeing 

you! 

Nibble and Natter 





 


